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Howdy,!

For those who missed it, there were two big 
announcements made at the January meeting.!

The first, which you probably have heard by now, 
is that Central Plains Novelty is closing.  After 
27 years Nancy & Zandra have decided to move 
on to other things.  Their last day open will be 
March 1st, 2014.  We wish them good luck!!

The second big announcement was that the 
Greenway Alliance has decided that Delano’s 
Pearl Street Path should be their 2014 project.  
This is great news for a lot of reasons, but mainly 
because this group gets things done!!

In case you are unfamiliar with the Greenway 
Alliance, they are the people who helped get 
Botanica started and they also were of great 
help in getting our Longhorn set in place (watch 
for native grass to be planted around him soon).!

Now some of you are probably asking “What’s 
the Pearl Street Path?”  One of the elements in 
the Delano Revitalization Plan was to turn the 
abandoned railway corridor into a multi-use path.  
The land was originally platted as Pearl Street so 
that became the name of the path.!

The path will run from Seneca to McLean and 
connect up to Delano Park at the east end.  We 
will be meeting with the Greenway Alliance at the 
end of February to discuss our ideas and lay out 
some initial plans of what the path should be like.!

Watch for a public meeting sometime in the 
spring.  We will keep you informed of the plans 
as this project progresses.

Contact us!
Jim!      706-6283! jim@historicdelano.com!
Nancy!      640-2453! nancy@historicdelano.com!
St Patrick’s Parade! parade@historicdelano.com!
News & Events!! news@historicdelano.com

Calendar!
No Meeting in February!

!
Final Parade Planning Meeting!

Tuesday, March 11, 2014!
Central Plains Novelty!

905 W. Douglas • 6:00 pm!
We will be firming up plans for the 

2014 St. Patrick’s Parade.

After 8 years we’ve got the St. Patrick’s Parade 
figured out pretty well.  Of course we can always 
use more volunteers for the day of the event, but 
the rest of it is pretty much ready to go.  Because 
of that, we will not have a February meeting.  We 
will meet one more time in March for final plans.!

St. Patrick’s Parade T-shirts are available for $10 
in both adult and children’s sizes.  They can be 
purchased in advance at Deb & Co. Hair Salon 
or Central Plains Novelty until March 1st or call 
Nancy @ 640-2453.!

Thanks! - Jim & Nancy
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